



**Colorado Athletic Trainers' Association**  
**Board of Directors Meeting**  
**Agenda**  
**August, 17 2023 | 7:00 pm**

1. Meeting Called to Order
  - a. Called by Jeb: 7:35pm
2. Welcome
  - a. Approval of previous meeting's [minutes](#)
    - i. **Approved**
3. President's Update (Jeb)
  - a. SMAC Symposium
    - i. **Plan to change PPE forms (2024). Discussion on what the clearance form looks like and includes.**
  - b. CATA/NMATA clean up and future
    - i. **Look to continue. Community involvement.**
  - c. School Board and Athletic Director contacts
    - i. **Many contacts regarding needing ATs and not filling positions.**
    - ii. **Create some website space as a location for these to be able to find**
4. Vice President's Update (Kathryn)
  - a. 2023 vCATA ACS update
    - i. **Any people looking to find 2022 certificates.**
    - ii. **A few certificates have gone out for those that requested early. The remainder will go out Sept. 1.**
    - iii. **14 new registrants in new event for extended**
    - iv. **Will need help with CEU certificates and looking through quizzes**
    - v. **2024- revenue? Sponsorships, free venue, hybrid options. Good feedback from ATs across the US about enjoying this and willing to do. Options to livestream.**
5. Treasurer's Update (Kellyanne)
  - a. **Sydnei paid for her scholarship. Now transitioning out of BlackRock. 529 moving from Ohio to Colorado.**
  - b. **Swapped WellsFargo checking into "navigating" and then savings to "platinum". Interest can go from .15 to .25 as long as we keep \$10,000**

between the two accounts. Waived all fees for routing, cashiers checks, etc. benign at platinum level.

- c. Running some info by Finance Committee that will come back to BOD next month.
6. Secretary's Update (Alli)
  - a. 650 Members
7. Member-at-Large 1's Update (Sage)
  - a. Working with Rory on DEI
8. Member-at-Large 2's Update (Mark)
  - a. Some clarity in what we can use CAT-PAC money for
  - b. Many collegiate ATs dry needling, with many seeking it out as well. Working to identify what they're doing to protect themselves legally. Good topic for future conversations (interest in what others are doing)
  - c. Touching base with Sam (Alli will reach out as well)
9. Discussion/Action Items
  - a. Change of CATA bank account (KellyAnne)
    - i. Seems ok WellsFargo
  - b. CAT-PAC tracking
    - i. Donation link- \$450 currently donated
    - ii. Get one from GAC/ CAT-PAC Liaison trained (Trev)
  - c. Student Representative on the BOD
    - i. Send call to all AT PDs
  - d. Thoughts on [Member Survey](#) or [SAAC Best Practices](#)
  - e. Meeting time(s)
    - i. Change to 7:30pm
10. Next Meeting
  - a. September 21, 2023 7:00 pm - via Zoom (Tentative)
11. Adjourn
  - a. 8:21pm